
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

PROVIDE EXTERIOR LANDSCAPING SERVICES AT 

PORTLAND INTERNATIONAL JETPORT 

RFP #: 24049 

 

The City of Portland is accepting proposals from established commercial landscaping firms for 

work to be performed at the Portland International Jetport.  The term of the agreement(s) will be 

for three years, beginning from the Notice of Award (approximately April 1, 2024) through 

December 31, 2027, with the City reserving the right to negotiate an extension of any contract(s) 

for two additional one-year periods. 

 

Sealed Proposals shall be submitted electronically to bidsubmit@portlandmaine.gov  with the 

name of the Bidder, Contract Name and Bid number in the subject line will be received until 

3:45 p.m., Wednesday, March 13, 2024, at which time they will be publicly opened and read, or 

by submitting via USPS, UPS, FedEx or in-person to the City of Portland, Purchasing Rm. 103, 

389 Congress St., Portland ME 04101.   

 

Proposals from vendors not registered with the Purchasing Office may be rejected; receipt of this 

document directly from the City of Portland indicates registration.  Should a vendor receive this 

Request from a source other than the City, please contact purchasing@portlandmaine.gov or call 

207-874-8654 to ensure your firm is listed as a vendor for this RFP. 
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